
  

   

 

15 June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Angling Trip to Manningford Trout Fishery 
 
As anticipated, the response has been so great that I will be running two dates for this year’s Angling Trip. 
58 boys over 4 Year Groups have signed up so in order for all boys to get an opportunity, there will be two 
separate trips as the venue has a limited capacity.  
 
All boys will receive a Two Fish Ticket allowing them to keep what they catch (with luck!!) and full use of the 
lakes, which are for our private use due to our large party.  The boys will also have fishing tackle provided 
for their use.  Several instructors will be on hand to give guidance and instruction throughout the afternoon.  
To end the day the boys will receive a burger/sausage meal and drink before the journey back to Bishop’s. 
 
Due to the split across the Year Groups I have split them as appropriate: 
 

 22 June will be for pupils in Years 9 and 10 plus 10 boys from 8J and 8M. 
 

 13 July will be for pupils in Year 7 plus 5 boys from 8O and 8P.   
 

We will be departing at 12pm and returning around 6pm on both dates. 
 
Hopefully it will be a lovely sunny day so sun cream will be essential.  However they will need to have 
suitable clothing for adverse weather: 
 

 it could be muddy so sensible shoes/old trainers;  

 sunglasses/prescription glasses must be worn to protect from hooks; 

 a packed lunch and fluids for the afternoon; 

 a plastic bag and newspaper to store their catch!! 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Lee Duckett 
Master i/c Angling 

 


